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22nd June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
NEU STRIKE DAYS – WEDNESDAY 5th & FRIDAY 7th July 2023 
 
I am now in a position to tell you that there will be no closure of Wibsey Primary School on 
Wednesday the 5th July and currently none planned for the 7th July. 
 
Year 6 pupils should not attend on the 5th July. If their transition secondary school is closed they 
should stay at home. I believe many secondary schools are going ahead with Year 6 transition 
day on the 5th but look out for communications coming directly to you from the schools. I will pass 
on any information we receive. 
 
On the 5th July we look forward to welcoming our new Reception children and for all other year 
groups to meet their new classmates – and teachers where possible. 
 
If there are any changes, or further information becomes available, I will communicate this with 
you as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
Nigel M Cooper 
Headteacher 
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